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The Province of British Columbia and Port Metro Vancouver are responsible for the administration, management 
and land use control of the Crown foreshore within their respective jurisdictions.  If your application involves the 
Crown foreshore (e.g. along the Fraser River), please provide, as part of your application, documents showing 
that you have obtained authorization, such as a permit, a licence, or a water lease, from the Province or Port 
Metro Vancouver. 
 
Developments that require such authorization include but are not limited to: 

 new float home or float home relocation 
 construction of a new building or structure 
 addition or modification to an existing building or structure 
 construction of a dock 
 demolition of a building or structure 
 change of use 
 land reclamation 
 dredging, including deepening of a channel or water lot 
 new utility corridor. 

 
To obtain their authorization, please contact and apply directly to: 
 

Ministry of Forests, Lands and Natural Resource Operations of the Province of British Columbia 
http://www.frontcounterbc.gov.bc.ca 
Phone: 604-586-4400 
 
or 
 
Port Metro Vancouver  
https://www.portvancouver.com/development-and-permits/project-and-environmental-reviews/ 
Phone: 604-665-9000 

 
Please note that authorizations must specifically reference and permit the proposed use, including proposed 
buildings.  The City of Delta may require more explicit authorization letters if there is any uncertainty as to 
whether the authorization provided by the applicant clearly contemplates the use that is the subject of the 
application to Delta. 
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